
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

  
In accordance with UCA 17-36-26, the County of Millard will hold a public hearing at the 
Millard County Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah on Tuesday, January 
17, 2023, at 10:30 a.m., for the purpose of opening budgets for the 2023 year for adjustments to 
some employee positions within the current step and grade and other miscellaneous items. All 
Funds/Budgets may be considered as necessary.  
 
    The purpose of the hearing is to obtain and review both written and oral comments from 
the public concerning the proposed amendments.   

Interested parties may contact the Millard County Commissioners or the Millard County 
Auditor at their business offices Monday through Friday, 8:00 am through 5:00 pm. 
 
     /s/ Bonnie L. Smith, Millard County Auditor 
     Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress January 5, 2023 
.  


